August 15, 2011
Mr. Ken Melster
Account Executive

EGX

1619 South 101st Street

Milwaukee, WI 53214

Dear Ken:
The Lynde and Harry Bradley Foundation invites EGX to prepare an itemized quote on the cost of printing our 2011 Annual Report and Report to Wisconsin.  To familiarize you with these publications, I am enclosing both of our 2010 reports.   

Our 2011 reports will remain consistent with the 2010 format (paper and cover stock, ink, number of logos, pictures and pages, etc.).  The embossed “Lion” covers would also remain the same.  We will want the inside ink to match the color of the annual report cover, and use the same type white paper inside as you will see in the enclosed Annual Report.  For the Report to Wisconsin, a white cover and white inside pages using the annual report’s ink color will be used.  For the purpose of your quote, please use the quantity of 1,500 Annual and 1,200 Wisconsin reports.  We would provide you with an InDesign CS4 file on a CD ROM, along with a color print-out of the report.

We would also like you to include the cost of the same amount of envelopes (2,700) with the Foundation’s return address printed in ink matching the color of the reports.  The bulk mailing indicia should be printed on a sufficient number of envelopes to cover our mailing lists (which  last year totalled 1,650) and the remainder printed without the indicia.   The mailling lists will be provided to you in the form of an Excel spreadsheet.  We would expect you to mail the reports using our mail permit; the cost of the mailing would be invoiced to the Foundation through our account with Pitney Bowes.
If you are interested in being considered, please have your itemized quote to me by September 21st.  If you need further information, please contact me.
Sincerely,
Yvonne Engel

Grants Administrator
cc:
Terri Famer

